
 This Week’s  

     winner is:  

Please follow the following link https://
www.knypersley.staffs.sch.uk/lunch-menu/ to 

find our school lunch menu.  

On our return we will be following week 1 of 
the new Sept-Feb menu.  

Important dates 
coming soon… 

22/11/2024 

Christmas Markets 

WB 25/11/2024 

Faith in Focus Week 

29/11/2024 Fay’s Dance 
Show—3:55pm 

2/12/2024—PTFA Ham-
per non-uniform  

•EYFS - Chocolates 

•KS1- Sweets 

•Ks2 - Bottles 

6/12/24 

Year 4 Forest School 
engagement Class 8—
9.30am / Class 9—
1.30pm 

All above dates are taken 
directly from our school 
calendar. If you would 
like to see events past 
the dates listed above Class Attendance 

Creative Caterpillars 94.3% 

Busy Bees 92.6% 

Class 2 95.1% 

Class 3 94.7% 

Class 4 95.5% 

Class 5 95.2% 

Class 6 97.4% 

Class 7 96.6% 

Class 8 97.9% 

Class 9 92.9% 
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 Achievements Outside of School…. 

Class 2– Finley 

Class 3– Henry 

Class 4– Alfie 

Class 5– Cleo 

Class 6– Logan W 

Class 7– Esra 

Class 8– Cody 

Class 9– Phoebe 

Nursery— Sienna 

Creative Caterpillars— Nola 

Busy Bees– Hugo 

Class 2– Marnie 

Class 3– Daisy 

Class 4– George 

Class 5– Joey 

Class 6– Betsy 

Class 7– Amelia G 

Class 8– Albert 

Class 9– Freddie P 

Nursery– Lottie 

Creative Caterpillars– Willow 

Busy Bees– Toby 

Class 2– Isabelle 

Class 3– James 

Class 4– Seb 

Class 5– Lily-Rae 

Class 6– Oscar 

Class 7– Amber 

Class 8– Henry 

Class 9– Harry 

 

 

House Points  



 

#WakeUpWednesday 

#WakeUpWednesday aims to equip every trusted adult 

with the knowledge and skills they need to keep up with 

the latest information, implement best practice and 

heighten their awareness of issues around three core 

topics; online safety, mental health & wellbeing; and  

climate change & sustainability.  

Relevant to all parents and educators, from early years 

through to secondary school, our #WakeUpWednesday 

resources can be accessed both on desktop and via our 

#WakeUpWednesday app, providing instant and easy 

access to world-class expertise in the areas they need 

the most anytime, anywhere. 

https://nationalcollege.com/webinars/an-introduction-to-
streaming 

This week I would like to direct your attention to an            
introduction to streaming  

The Big Hearty Quiz 

We have had to reschedule our Big Hearty Quiz and 
will be confirming the new 2025 date very soon! 

Thank you! 

 
A huge thank you for your brilliant attendance this week 
despite the weather. Many classes enjoyed exploring the 
snow with their friends and teachers. It was a pleasure  

hearing and seeing their faces and their laughter throughout 
the day. 

Faith in Focus Week 

Next week the children will be taking part in 
Faith In Focus week. The aim of the week is 

to ensure that our children give the 
knowledge they need to become even more 

tolerant and respectful to a range of religions 
past that of their own beliefs.   

As part of the week we will be visiting        
St John’s Church and The Life Stream 

Church. To thank both for allowing us to 
visit and as a sign of support/ respect, we 
will be accepting cash donations over the 
week that will then be delivered by our 

School Council and Miss Massey by the end 
of the week.   

A huge thank you in advance.  
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Winter/Christmas Events  








